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New Life Korean School Newsletter

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We began the Spring semester in late January and are now surprised to realize that we only have
four weeks left. We are committed to providing safe and constructive learning experiences for all
students until our last class on May 12th. This newsletter is for the month of April.

1. Spring Semester

Thanks to your cooperation, the Spring semester has been running smoothly. We kindly ask that
you continue to drop off your children at school on time, as classes start promptly at 5:30 PM.
As mentioned earlier, the last class of the semester will be on May 12th.

2. School Events
= Korean Physical Exercise & History Lecture (April 14 & 21)
o Students in Faith 1 & 2, Hope 1 & 2, and Love 1 & 2 will continue to learn
Korean Physical Exercise this week.
o Please ensure they wear comfortable clothing and shoes for the class. If you are
interested in this exercise, you can watch it here and try at home!

o History/Culture class taught students about T°3 7 (Geunjeongjeon or Royal

Office) in B =3 (Gyeongbok Palace) in Seoul. You can learn about these here.

o Students in this class will make a model of the royal office this Friday.
* Final Day and NLKS Market (May 12)

o We will have a small ceremony to celebrate the successful completion of the
semester on May 12th."

o "After the ceremony, there will be an 'NLKS Market' where students can spend
the hard-earned 'money' they received from their classes on food and other items."

o "We will need many parent volunteers on the final day for this event. More
information will follow, but we look forward to seeing you there.

3. Reminders
= Please keep your children at home if they show any symptoms of an infectious disease.
We kindly ask that you notify the teachers if your child will be absent from school, so
they can prepare accordingly for the class.
=  We appreciate all the parents who have volunteered to help serve dinner with our kitchen
team, and also those who have made financial contributions towards the students' dinners.


https://youtu.be/oq0eugtuMas
https://youtu.be/_uLAe1CrEr0

4. Fall 2023 Semester
= We are currently preparing for the upcoming semester and plan to start in August, as we
did last year. More information regarding the Fall semester will be available very soon.
= Ifyou are interested in serving as a teacher or know someone who may be interested,
please contact us.

5. Other Information
= Overseas Korean Foundation will host the 2023 OKFriends Homecoming Youth Camp
during the summer.
= Ifyou have a college student living with you, please check this site and consider applying
for this event.

6. Questions and Contacts
= Feel free to reach out to us if you have any questions and/or concerns.
=  Email: conlmcks@gmail.com; Website: https://www.newlifekoreanschool.org
=  Phone: 303-337-9191(New Life Mission Church), 720-980-4621(Principal Hyon)

As the world awakens to a new season, all of us at NLKS pray that you and your family are
blessed with grace and happiness.

Thank you for being a part of our community.

New Life Korean School
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